Starke County Amateur Radio Club 

The March meeting was held on the 15th at the American Legion Post in North Judson.  There were 14 members present.

John handed out an outline on what is RACES. 

Bob and Mathew provided their findings of Field Day and after a lot of discussion, it was decided to obtain permission to operate on the property between the hospital’s property and the South fire house.

More information will be forthcoming in future meetings.

No treasurer report was given.

Next meeting is April 19th. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

